
   

 

 
 

Melamine Statement 
(PPS212, Rev 1.3, 02/18, KMC) 

 
In accordance with published FDA guidelines on Melamine, Greenfield Global USA Inc. 

monitors their supply chain for any at-risk compounds.  The manufacture of Greenfield 

Global USA Inc.’s Ethyl Alcohol (Ethanol, EtOH) products does not utilize any at-risk 

products for melamine contamination identified by FDA or the European Union. 

 

Greenfield Global USA Inc. does not intentionally add any products containing 

melamine during the manufacture, storage, or packaging of their Ethyl Alcohol (Ethanol, 

EtOH) products.  While Greenfield Global USA Inc. does not specifically test for the 

presence of Melamine, we have no reason to believe it is present in any of our products. 

 

This statement is valid and in effect for all products and lots described herein until otherwise 

notified in writing by Greenfield Global USA Inc. 


